
         

Dear Parents,  

We are so excited that British Science Week is finally here! British Science Week is a 

celebration of all things science, technology, engineering and mathematics based.  At 

Nishkam, it will take place the week of 8th- 12th March. 

Science is all around us every day and there are lots of ways we can engage and celebrate 
the role that science plays in all our lives. With the backdrop of a global pandemic,  it 

is more important than ever that we now embrace and explore it. 
 

During this week, we will be taking part in a range of different science games, experiments 
and discussions.  On the last day of Science Week,  Friday 12th March, we will be inviting 

your children to come to school dressed in the theme of ‘Science’.  This could be a costume 
of a famous inventor, scientist or anything science related.  Help your child express their 

passion for Science by creating one at home.  Here are some ideas to help you: 

 
 

 

      

 

Innovating for the future 


